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Inmate Revived At Bare Hill Correctional Facility

Officers & Medical Staff Perform Lifesaving Measures

Malone, NY — Officers and medical staff at Bare Hill Correctional Facility performed lifesaving
measures on an inmate that was discovered unresponsive in a housing unit on Wednesday,
March 21, 2018.

Officers found the 50-year-old inmate unresponsive on the floor at approximately 11:00
p.m. Officers immediately performed Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) on the inmate and
notified medical staff at the facility.

The officers continued CPR efforts until medical staff arrived at the scene. Medical staff
determined that the inmate had a very weak pulse. EMS was called to the facility.

EMS applied an Automated External Defibrillator (AED) to the inmate as medical staff and
officers continued chest compressions. The inmate began breathing on his own and became
responsive.

He was transferred to a local hospital for further treatment. His condition is unknown at this
time.

“Iwould like to commend the officers and medical staff at Bare Hill Correctional Facility and EMS
personnel for their quick and alert actions. They put their training and experience into action and
it certainly was instrumental in saving the inmate’s life. ” — said John Roberts, Northern Region
Vice President.



